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Reward Offered for September Murder of Darius Pittman; Police 

and Family Seek the Public’s Help in Solving the Case 
 

 

On Sunday, September 10, 2023, at 2:04 p.m., officers responded to a report of a 

cardiac arrest. Once they arrived at the residence on Walker Street, they located 

Darius Pittman, 23, suffering from injuries consistent with a gunshot wound.  

After an evaluation of the crime scene, evidence collected, and interviews 

conducted during the investigation, Detectives believe the murder of Darius 

Pittman was not a random act of violence but a targeted hit.  

The murder occurred sometime during the morning hours of Saturday, September 

9, 2023. 

Detectives retraced Pittman’s whereabouts leading up to his death. They 

determined he spent time in the late evening hours in Baltimore City on Friday, 

September 8, before returning to Harford County.  

Anyone with information regarding a possible motive or has information about the 

murder can provide an anonymous tip through Metro Crime Stoppers at 1-866-

756-2587 or visit metrocrimestoppers.org. A tip resulting in felony charges and 

arrest may be eligible for a $2,000 cash reward. 
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